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FLPD NEEDS TO  

IDENTIFY SUSPECT IN 

SCOOTER THEFT 
 

 

Video: https://youtu.be/-GWw__SFbkk 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a scooter theft that occurred on 
Friday, February 21st at approximately 6:13 P.M. The incident occurred at 3260 Davie 
Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation reveals an unknown suspect exited the Winn Dixie store and 
approached the victim’s unoccupied scooter. The suspect then walks away with the 
scooter.   
 

The entire incident was captured on surveillance video. The suspect is described as a 
black male, approximately 5`1" and 130 pounds. The suspect is seen wearing a dark 
hoodie, tan long pants and a black backpack. 
 

Anyone with information is encouraged to contact Detective H. Saint Jean at 954-828-
5573.  
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